
The KPUD White Salmon office will 
be closed to the public from January 
15 through March 15 while the office 
undergoes construction. 

These dates are tentative and subject to 
change based on the construction schedule. 
In-person transactions and assistance will 
need to be scheduled by appointment or 
completed at the Goldendale office. 

The White Salmon office will still be 

available by phone during business hours 
at 509-493-2255. A drop box will remain 
in place and will be checked daily.  

White Salmon Business Hours:  
Monday to Thursday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m. 

Payment options include by phone at 
888-255-5303, mail, online at  
www.klickitatpud.com using the one-time 
payment option, and SmartHub  or the 
SmartHub mobile app. 

We appreciate your patience during this 
time and are happy to assist you in any 
way we can. n
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